
  

 
Our Vision:  The Federation of Boldmere Schools empowers all children to embrace learning; achieve  

their personal best; and build their social, emotional and physical wellbeing. 

  

  

 

 

 
 

Dear Parents, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DIARY DATES  

Summer Term 2019: 

14th May- Nursery Sports 

Day, 10.30am and 2.30pm 

22nd May- Reception and 

Infant School Disco 

22nd May – Break up for half 

term. 

23rd May- School closed for 

EU elections. 

24th May-PD day-school 

closed to pupils 

3rd June- School re-opens to 

all pupils 

5th June- Class photographs 

21st June- Nursery closed. 

27th June- Reception and 

Infant Sports day 1.30pm  

11th July- Celebration Evening 

4-6pm 

18th July- Year 2 leaver’s 

party. 

19th July – Break up for 

summer holiday 

22nd July- PD day-school 

closed to pupils. 

 

Baby News: 

Congratulations to Miss Taylor on 

the birth of her daughter Esmae. 

We welcome Esmae into our 

Boldmere family. 

Holidays in Term-Time – Please 

Avoid 

Year One and Year Two in 

particular have statutory 

assessments during May and 

June and it is imperative that 

preparation for these is not 

interrupted. 

Parents/carers with children in 

Reception classes have received a 

letter explaining the eye tests. 

The letter has an opt-out form 

attached.  Please only complete 

and return this form if you do not 

wish your child to receive an eye 

test. Children whose forms have 

not been returned will have their 

eyes tested on Friday 10th May 

(parents are not required to 

attend). 

School Closure-Thursday 23rd 

May for EU Elections 

School will be closed to pupils on 

Thursday 23rd May due to the EU 

elections taking place. 

‘Come dine with us’ 

Invitations will be sent out this 

week to all children who usually 

have a packed lunch.  If your 

child would like to try a school 

dinner on Thursday 16th May 

(Census day), please could you 

return the form to the school 

office by Wednesday 15th May.  

We would like to have the 

absolute maximum number of 

children possible having a free 

school dinner on this day.  The 

funding of dinners for the rest 

of the year is based on the 

number of dinners provided on 

that day and it is really 

important that we claim all 

possible funding for Boldmere 

Infant School.  We completely 

understand that some children 

and families prefer a packed 

lunch but would ask for as much 

support as possible. Reception and Infant Sports 

Day- 

Due to the school being closed for 

the EU Elections we have 

rearranged the planned sports day 

for Reception and Infants to 

Thursday 27th June at 1.30pm. 

Nursery Sports Day 

Nursery sports day will be held 

on Tuesday 14th May.  Morning 

nursery will be held at 10:30 and 

afternoon at 14:30 a reminder 

letter will be sent home from 

nursery with details this week. 
 

Busy Bodies 

May Booking Forms- 

This Friday (10th May) is the 

last day for us to receive your 

booking forms for May. 
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Congratulations Board 

Reception – Millie, Arthur, 

Olivia, Mickel, Oscar and Chayce. 

Year One – Loganjay, Tabitha 

and Zara. 

Year Two – Etta, Sophie and 

Maia. 

Golden Table: 

This week the following children 

have been nominated for the 

Golden Table in the dinner hall: 

Zee and Lauren in Turtle class, 

Maisey and Tyler in Lion class, 

Ben, William, Elijah and 

Alexander in Bee class. 

Thank you children, we look 

forward to seeing who is 

nominated next week. 

Up to Date MAT information 

Information can be found at: 
https://www.boldmere.bham.sch.u
k/parents/mat-information 

 

Celebrating Attendance 

Congratulations to Parrot class 

for achieving 100% attendance 

last week. Well done Parrot’s!  
 

Mrs S Kenny 

Head of 

School 

07/05/2019 

Readathon: 

The deadline for the Readathon 

sponsorship forms and monies to 

be returned to school is Friday 

10th May.  Thank you for your 

support. 

PTA News 

SAVE THE DATE - Infant School 

disco. Wednesday 22nd May 

2019. Tickets will go on sale at 

the start of next week so look 

out at www.pta-

events.co.uk/boldmere 

Missing Coat- 

Please can we ask you to 

check that you have the 

correct coat for your child. 

We are missing a boy’s black 

coat with orange piping 

around the zip size 7-8 years. 

If you have this coat by 

mistake can you please bring 

the coat into school. 

Lost property- 

Please can we ask parents to 

make sure all clothing worn or 

brought into school is named. 

We have a lot of items in the 

lost property box which is not 

named so cannot be returned 

to the owner. We do go 

through the box and return 

named items to the owners 

but are unable to do so if not 

named. 
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